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Question on Notice  

No. 258 

Asked on 2 April 2014 

 

MR WELLINGTON asked the Premier (MR NEWMAN)—  

 

With reference to the government’s proposed dam sites―  

When will local residents who may be affected by the eight proposed dam sites, be 

contacted about the proposed dams? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

The previously identified potential dam sites are under preliminary investigation only 

and no decisions will be made until feasibility assessments have been undertaken. 

Should the Government identify any feasible options, further investigations, including 

consultation with the community will commence.  

 


